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Our Ref: A1231513                               Staff contact: Peter Bridgwater  
 
10 June 2024 
 
 
Electronic Letter: fyi-request-26858-42d3703d@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
Dear Anna,  
 

Official information request in relation to contracts developed with Joyce Advisory and 
Steven Joyce. 

I refer to your official information request dated 17 May 2024. 

You have asked to supply all documentation relating to contracts the Ōpōtiki District Council 
has developed with Joyce Advisory or Steven Joyce. 

I can confirm that the Ōpōtiki District Council does not have any contracts with Joyce 
Advisory or Steven Joyce.  

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact the staff member 
listed above.  

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Stace Lewer  
CHIEF EXECUTIVE  
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